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SECOND STREET COMMUNITY OFFICE 
 

Community School Coordinator Gayle Beavil 

  604-836-3290 

  gayle.beavil@sd41.bc.ca 
 

Community Office Assistant Penny Hamulas 

Senior’s Tea 
4 7 t h  A n n u a l  

P i o n e e r  Te a  
 

Second Street Community 

School Gymnasium 

Second Street Community School 

PARENT AND NEIGHBOURHOOD MEETING 

May 9th, 2017  6:30—8:00 pm 

Meet in the Community Room 

These are monthly talk times for all parents and neighbours of Second Street Community School. 

 

At these meetings: 
 

 Join other parents and make connections.  
This makes the neighbourhood stronger! 

 Find out what students are doing and how you can support them. 
 Ask questions about school and learning. 
 Help make decisions about what happens at the school and in the community. 

Friday, May 5, 2017 

1:00—2:30 pm 

Feel free to bring a friend! 
RSVP to Gayle at 604-836-3290 or Penny at 

604-664-8821 

 

Come enjoy coffee/tea and treats! 

 

Please enter the school through the doors/

ramp on 17th Avenue 

if stairs are a problem. 

Armstrong PAC Meetings Mondays May 8th and June 2nd 7:00 pm 
Cariboo PAC Meetings  Mondays May 1st and June 5th 7:00 pm 

SUMMER FUN 

July 4th to August 18th, 2017 

Second Street Community School 
 

Registration begins Friday, May 19th! 

Register early as spots do fill up! 

This is a FUN way for your child to spend their 

summer:  outdoor games, cooking, painting, 

walks, swimming, and SUPER out trips! Every 

week has a special theme! Come join the FUN! 



COMMUNITY COMPUTERS 
Do you know we have computers for use by the 
Community at Second Street?  We Do! If you 
need to use a computer come to the Community 

A Note from Second Street Community 

School’s Community Room 
 

Did you know we are still collecting tea 

cups and saucers for the Pioneer tea? If you 

would like to donate some, please drop 

them off to the Community 

office before April 28th. 

Did you know parents, caregivers and 

community members are welcome to have 

a cup of coffee or tea and sit in our 

Community Room anytime? It’s true!  

Feel free to come in and chat with a friend.  

Did you know we still need volunteers for 

helping serve fresh fruit and vegetables at 

recess time? We need help on Mondays, 

Wednesdays, and Fridays. You would be 

needed from 10:15 – 11:00.  

We are also in need of volunteers on 

Popcorn Fridays. We need help from 

9:00 – 10:45 in the Community Room on 

these mornings. 

 

Email Gayle at gayle.beavil@sd41.bc.ca or 

come into the Community Office, if you 

are interested! 

METRO VANCOUVER REGIONAL PARKS 

Hikes? Salmon Send Offs? Beaver Watch? Forest Fairy 

Gathering? Weedbusters? Owl Hoot-enanny? Casual 

Bird Walk? River Bike Tour? 

Discover 14,500 hectares of forests, fields, rivers and 

beaches within an hours drive. 

Celebrating 50 years by collecting a different stamp in 

18 regional parks to win prizes. 

Visit www.metrovancouver.org 

SHREDDING FUNDRAISER 

Saturday May 13 

10:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Choices Market at the Crest 

 

Suggested $5 donation per box of 

paper to shred. 

PLAY TO LEARN PRESCHOOL 
Second Street Community School 

Ages 3—5 years old 

July 4th—August 1st 

Tuesdays and Thursdays  9:15—11:15 am 

8 Sessions $96.00 

Register by calling 604.297.4838 

Spring Community 

Movie Night 

Cariboo Hill 

June 2nd 

Cariboo Hill Secondary School 
Presents 

 

Dark of the Moon 
May 3—6, 2017 

 

Call 604.296.6890 for more details. 

Cariboo Hill 

DRY GRAD FUNDRAISER 
HOT DOG SALE 

At The Crest 
Saturday, April 29th 
11:00 am—3:00 pm 

Pick up YOUR PASS for free fun: admission to 
participating pools, arenas, gymnasiums and golf 
driving ranges in Burnaby.  Whatever you do, have 
fun!  Passes are valid until September 5, 2017! 

mailto:gayle.beavil@sd41.bc.ca


   

Clothing to Donate? 

Did you know people can access gently-used clothing 
from Second Street's Clothing Cupboard?  The Clothing 
Cupboard is located upstairs in the Community Room 

and people are welcome to take the clothes they need.  
 

We accept donations of clean and gently used clothing, 
shoes and linens at our community office. We have a 

new partnership with Big Brothers so clothing donations 
are very welcome and will benefit families in the 

community. Please feel free to bring in good quality used 
clothes and help your neighbours and community with 

this important service.  

Armstrong Elementary  

Cancel led on Fridays!  

The PLC session for parents on Fridays has been 

cancelled due to poor attendance.  Parents, are  

however, welcome to drop by and see Gayle Beavil, 

Community School Coordinator on Friday mornings 

in Room 13 at Armstrong School. 

C P a r e n t s  e a r n   L o n n e c t  & 

 F R E E 

STRONG START CENTRE FOR 
CHILDREN BIRTH — 5 YEAR OLDS 

(BECOME PART OF THE SCHOOL COMMUNITY) 
 

TEACHER:  MRS. BETH BOSNICK 
 

Families with young children are invited to participate in a 
FREE drop-in Literacy Program 

Monday to Friday from 9:00 am—12 Noon 
Room 112 at Second Street Community School 

 

This is a play-based program for you and your child to 
learn and play together.  Take this magical time to come 
and join us for story, music and gym time everyday and 

more!  Family literacy encompasses the ways parents and 
extended family members use literacy at home and in 

their community.  The Centre is a classroom full of energy 
and a place where everyone feels welcome.  It provides 

children with a strong sense of belonging, building 
confidence for your child as they enter school. 

This is a chance for children to build social and emotional 
literacy skills and begin the road towards a 

lifelong love of reading! 

New Westminster Christian 

Reformed Church (604-521-0111) 
 

"ESL" Women's Fellowship 

Thursday at 11:00 AM 
 

This is a casual fellowship mainly for young moms 

whose first language is not English to come 

together for a time of conversation and friendship. 

Childcare is available. 
 

Kids Summer Program 

July 10-14 from 9:30 to 11:30 AM 
 

The week is filled with singing, skits, stories, 

games, activities, and crafts. 

C O M M U N I T E A  
I

M
E  

Every Thursday 
9:00—10:30 am 

In The Community Room 
Second Street Community School 

NEW PROGRAM for Parents and Community Members! 

 Connect with friends and neighbours 

 Find out what’s happening at the school 

 Find out how you can be involved 

 Talk with Community School Coordinator, Gayle Beavil 

 Have coffee, tea, treats and FUN! 

We have lots of need for volunteers at Second Street. 
If you would like to get involved 

at the school (reading to kids, sorting 
clothing donations, helping in 
classes, etc.) please call Gayle Beavil 
at 604 836 3290 or email her at 
gayle.beavil@sd41.bc.ca  
 

Get involved! It feels great and it builds community! 

Offered at 
17 Elementary Schools & 

4 High Schools  
in Burnaby 

 

Register: 
Online—www.burnabycce.ca 
April 10-July 6 
 

By Phone 
604.296.6902 
April 18-June 30  
Mon-Fri—9:30 am—4 pm 
 

In Person 
5325 Kincaid St 
April 24-June 30 
 

More Info: www.burnabycce.ca 

Robert Burnaby Pool 
 

May 29—June 2, 2017 
Loonie Swim  Monday-Friday  3—5 pm 
 

June 3—June 30, 2017 
Loonie Swim  Monday—Friday 1—5 pm 
Public Swim  Saturday  1—5 pm 
Free Swim  Sunday   12—1:30 pm 
Public Swim  Sunday   2—5 pm 
 

Daily Schedule:  604.570.4000 or burnaby.ca/outdoor pools 

Our Community  
Swimming Hole  ! ! !  

Drawn by 
Sharon Reay 

tel:(604)%20521-0111
mailto:gayle.beavil@sd41.bc.ca


Open Gym Night Drop In 

Grades 8-12 

2nd Street School—Gym 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 

 7:30—10pm 

Have you been looing for 
childcare? Look no further, we are a  
Licensed—Affordable—Childcare Centre for 
Children Ages 5—12 

Space is limited…book now! 

Things we do at Kid’s Link: 

Crafts, Bake, Gym Play, Games, Outside Play, 

Help with homework, Computer Time,   

Reading time and more! 

E a s t s i d e  O p p o r t u n i t i e s  S o c i e t y  
Eastside Opportunities Society provides multiple programs/services in the        
Community. 
For more information 

 Call 604-664-8260 
 Email eos.kidslink@gmail.com or eos.youthprograms@gmail.com 

PROGRAM 

If you are looking for some fun 

and want to meet new people—

this is the place for you!  Check 

out our FREE drop-in programs! 

Pre-Teen Drop In 

Grade 6, 7 & 8 

2nd Street School—Portable #2 

Thursdays  5:30—6:30pm  

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR 
 

Volunteer Tea April 25th 1-2:30 pm Second Street 
Hotdog Fundraiser April 29th 11-3:00 pm Crest Plaza 
Cariboo PAC Mtg May 1st 7:00 pm Cariboo Hill 
Seniors Tea May 5th 1:00—2:30 pm Second Street 
Armstrong PAC Mtg May 8th 7:00 pm Armstrong 
Summer Fun 
Registration May 19th  Second Street 
Shredding 
Fundraiser May 13th 10—2:00 pm Choices Market 

DO HAVE ANY QUESTIONS?   
WANT TO PLACE AN AD?      

We welcome your input! 
The Signal is published 4 times a year for the community. 

Contact Penny Hamulas at the Community Office 
604-664-8821 or email:  penny.hamulas @sd41.bc.ca 

 

PLEASE RECYCLE ME!  

HELP!  30 MINUTES ONLY— 
COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

Second Street Community School 

We are seeking community volunteers—young or old to 
help deliver this Newsletter to houses.  Published—4 
times a year!  That’s only 2 hours of your time for the 

Would you like to learn how to use Publisher? 

This Community Newsletter is designed using 

Microsoft Publisher and you will learn how to 

use Publisher while it is being created! 

Call 604.540.4424 if interested in learning a new 

computer program! 

In 1981-1982, Second 
Street Community school 
was very busy hosting 
many events:  Bicycle 

Rodeo, Carnival, Roller Skating and Ice Skating Parties, 
Puppetry Workshop, Square Dancing Days, Film Animation 
Workshop, Kite Making, Parent’s Dance, Weaving Program, 

Second Street Community School 
is looking for Vendors for our 

 

CHRISTMAS 
CRAFT FAIR 

November 24th 
2:30 pm—7:00 pm 

 

Please contact Danielle at 
 

secondstreetcouncil@outlook.com 
 

2017 DISCOVERY PASS 
 

Parks Canada is celebrating 150th 

Canada Anniversary by offering a pass for 

your group or family to national places all 

across Canada. 
 

You will have unlimited opportunities 

to enjoy national parks, national 

marine conservation areas and national 

historic sites! 
 

Valid from January 1, 2017 to 

December 31, 2017 
 

Order online at 

www.pc.gc.ca/en/voyage-travel/admission 

 

If you have questions call 1.888.773-888 

or Information@pc.gc.ca 

COMMUNITY BIKE FAIR 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!  
It’s Coming to Second 

Street Community School!!  
 

A fun, free bicycle event with Obstacle 
Courses, Challenge Race, Trials Star 

Show, Prizes and much more!!!  

Friday 
June 23, 2017 

6—9 pm 

You won’t want 
to miss it! 

Zumba for Adults 
Armstrong Elementary School 

Ages: 16 years+ 

Mondays, starting May 1, 7:30 - 8:30pm 

$29.40, 4 sessions 

Barcode: 439082 (no class May 8, 22) 

Register at burnaby.ca/webreg, by 


